
           
 
 

 

       

 

07/01/2016 

 

 

City of Crossville 

392 N. Main St. 

Crossville, TN  38555 

 

RE:  Request to Close Braun Street every Sunday beginning August 14th 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Crossville First United Methodist Church will be beginning two services on Sunday, 

August 14th.  We also have established a parking lot ministry that uses a golf cart in the 

parking lot to pick up some of our members and visitors that might have trouble walking 

through the parking lot unassisted.  In consideration of the safety of the people attending 

the worship as well as the safety of the parking team, we would like to request that we 

close off Braun Street every Sunday from 7:30 a.m. until 12:30 p.m. If we receive 

approval, we are more than willing to barricade the roads off ourselves with our own 

barricades. Please contact me at 484-3537 if you need any further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jill Kemmer 

 

Media Ministries & Communications Coordinator  

Crossville First United Methodist Church 

Crossville First United Methodist Church 
                                                                                   

P O Box 752 ● 100 Braun Street ● Crossville, TN  38557 
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                         Email:  church@crossvillefumc.com ●   Website: www.crossvillefumc.com 


